
      608 Whitney Avenue, New Haven CT 06511   203-562-4410

    E-mail: newhavenuu@sbcglobal.net   Website: uunewhaven.org
March  Worship Services: Sunday at 10:30 a.m.

Child Care provided
March 4:  " How Big is the Universe?” During The service we will build scale models of our solar system, our galaxy and the observable universe. Perhaps we can gain a new perspective on just how important we really are.  Coordinated by Bob Carruthers.
 March 11: " The New Haven/Leon Sister City Project: Then and Now." Patty Nuelsen will speak about the 28 year journey of the NH/LSCP, why it started and where it is headed.
March 18: "TBA." Coordinated by Elizabeth Logan.
March 25: "TBA." Coordinated by Terri O’Brien.
CALENDAR OF OTHER FUUS EVENTS:       TC \l3 "
Wednesday, March 7, 7:30 p.m.  Worship Committee meeting, planning services for the winter. Submit suggestions to the committee: Steve, Francis, Gaianne, Sheila, Elizabeth, Mark and Fred.
Wednesday, March 14, 7:30 p.m.  Board of Trustees  meeting, conducting the business of the society.
Tuesday, March 20, 7:20 p.m. House and Gardens Committee Meeting.
Wednesday, March 21, 7:30 p.m.: CUUPs (Coven of UU Pagans) meeting.  Contact Francis (203-562-0672) or Gaianne (203-563-4410) for more info.
Tuesday, March 27, 7:30 p.m. Ultimate Tuesday Drumming at the Meetinghouse.  All ages, all acoustic instruments welcome.  Contact Steve Hall 203-288-0303 or Gaianne Jenkins 203-562-4410 for details.
Wednesday, March 28, 7:30 p.m.: Thinking the Sacred Earth meeting. This month we are discussing Bill McKibben's essay 'The End of Nature'. Contact Mark for a copy of the reading (203-878-1952, email mitsock@optonline.net).
COMMUNITY EVENTS
Saturday, Mar. 3, 2-4 p.m. Discussion and book-signing with Jeremy Brecher in the community room of the NH Public Library, 133 Elm St. Cosponsored by the library and the GNH Labor History Association. 
Saturday, Mar. 3, 2-4 p.m. Najla Said’s one-woman play “Palestine.” SCSU, 501 Crescent St., Engleman Hall, C112. Sponsored by the SCSU Women’s Studies Program and Middle East Crisis Committee. Tickets: $25 adults, $10 students. Info and tickets: www.thestru

HYPERLINK "http://www.thestruggle.org/" 
ggle.org
Thursday, Mar. 8, 5:30 p.m. Full Moon Walk at Sandy Point, West Haven. Meet 5:30 p.m. at FUUS, 608 Whitney Ave,  to carpool or 6 p.m. in Captain's Galley Parking Lot, 19 Beach St., West Haven. Info: newhavenbioregionalgroup.org 
Saturday, Mar. 17, 6 p.m. Potluck, 7 p.m. Movie  "In the Light of Reverence" (2001). A documentary ten years in the making features the Hopi, the Winnemen Mentu, and the Lakota Sioux and their struggle to protect three sacred sites central to their world view. FUUS, 608 Whitney Ave. Info: newhavenbioregionalgroup.org
Friday-Sunday, Mar. 23-25: United National Antiwar Coalition National Conference at the Stamford Hilton. Say No to the NATO/G8 Wars and Poverty Agenda. Challenge the wars of the 1% against the 99% at home and abroad. www.UNACPEACE.ORG, UNACpeace@gmail.com

HYPERLINK "mailto:UNACpeace@gmail.com" 
  Toka: (860) 680-7247.



Friday, Mar. 30, 1 – 10:30 p.m.; Saturday, Mar. 31, 8a.m. - 10:30 p.m.  Health Communities: Green Solutions for Healthy Environments. Conference sponsored by Citizens Campaign for the Environment (CCE). Yale Kroon Hall, 195 Prospect St. $35; $15 students, includes all sessions, organic food and drinks. Info: Louis Burch  lburch@citizenscampaign.org, (203) 821-7050,

Saturday, Mar. 31, 10 – 11 a.m. Tour of Sewage Treatment Plant, 345 East Shore Parkway. Meet at the Sewage Treatment Plant to join the tour. Details to be posted on the Bioregional website and Facebook. Info: Aaron, (203) 589-9445, aaron.goode@gmail.com or newhavenbioregionalgroup.org
******************************************************

ICE SKATING PARTY to support the children’s preschool scholarship fund

sunday, march 4, 2012, 10 until noon at the ralph walker ice skating rink, 1080 state st.
skate - $8 in advance & $10 at the door  skate rental - $2  group lessons - $10 in advance only

lunch, hot cocoa, snacks and treats available for purchase

_____ # of entries ($8 each) _____ # lessons ($10/each) _____ age of child(ren) for lessons

To pay in advance, please fill out this form & submit it with cash/check to:

The Children’s Preschool - 608 Whitney Avenue, New Haven, CT 06511

******************************************************
INTERESTED IN MEMBERSHIP?  Newcomers interested in joining the society should please contact Bob Stephens, Gaianne Jenkins or Sheila Brent. Talks on UU history, how our fellowship functions, and much more will continue on Sundays at noon. While the talks are required for membership, we welcome all who are curious, those expecting to become members or those at the curious stage. Contact Bob Stephens 203- 469-7868 or Gaianne Jenkins 203-562-4410 as soon as possible for more details. 
Splinters from the Board of Trustees: The Board met on Feb. 8. Mark announced the new website is now up, uunewhaven.org. It is easy to navigate and features our logo: Walking together the road less traveled. 

The Preschool has prepared a new agreement and would like our comments on it.  

House & Property Committee met on Feb. 20 and will present a proposal to put in more new windows on the 3rd floor, paint the 2nd floor hall and finish the repairs in the old library and office. The library and office are being switched. New furniture is needed for the new library to make it comfortable for meetings, e.g., a new round table and comfortable chairs. 

Sheila suggested buying several copies of the “Pocket Guide to Uuism,” especially for newcomers. 

Steve gave Gaianne the name of a vet who does house calls, because we are concerned about her cat, which might need care. 

Paul and Mark are looking into the possibility of putting surplus funds into a UUA investment account, which might pay better interest than banks are currently offering. 

JOIN US AT CONNECTICUT INSTITUTE FOR PSYCHOSYNTHESIS We invite you to join us for our holistic classes this month, March 17 & 18, 2012. Whether you are new to seeking your path, or a graduate of a psychosynthesis program, you are welcome to attend one or both days.  The Stratford Center offers reasonable rates, sliding scale fees and work swaps. PLEASE invite a friend or colleague (first time no charge). All classes are taught by professional counselors. Starting Time: 10:30A.M.   Location: Act 11 Counseling Service, Stratford Center next to the library. PLEASE NOTE: RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED - so we can prepare handouts. To reserve your space please RSVP, or for further details please contact Cynthia Russell PhD at:  203 377-2421 or email: 
 HYPERLINK mailto:psynnie@aol.com 

psynnie@aol.com
 Donations go to "the Cove" for Bereaved Children

Saturday, March 17: Circle and classes        10:30am - 11:00am Circle; 

      11:00am - 2:30pm Classes: "Receptive Listening: A Chance for a New Start;" "Keeping a Spiritually Focused 

             Process Journal" 

      12:30pm - 1:30pm  Brown Bag Lunch (bring a sandwich and join us around the table) 

Suggested Fees: Students: Introductory class $35; Weekend $125 - include printed materials & supervision. 

            Graduates: $25  

Sunday, March 18: Circle, prayer basket, networking, classes  

      10:30am - 12:00pm  Circle, Nondenominational Prayer Basket and Networking.  Donation.  

      12:00pm - 12:30pm  Brown Bag Lunch (bring a sandwich and join us around the table); 

      12:30pm -   2:30pm  Afternoon Workshop "Mindfulness and Rewiring our Conflict Circuits" presented by 

                 Walter Polt. Workshop fee: $20

Freely Gathered: CLARA BARTON AND MASS BAY DISTRICTS INVITE YOU TO

the First Ever Combined Assembly

APRIL 28, 2012 | 1 to 5 PM | FIRST UNITARIAN CHURCH OF WORCESTER 

Join Unitarian Universalists from any and all of our 118 congregations and beyond for an afternoon of celebrative worship, music, and fellowship that asks you to consider:

                    What would it feel like to be free?

                    What is my call?

                    Am I prepared to answer that call?

There is no charge for this event. REGISTER NOW! (Deadline: April 20)

Among the finest not only in our districts but in the nation, our worship leaders include:

    Beth Norton, Director of Music at First Parish in Concord and a former president of the UU Musicians Network. She believes in the power of music to express what is beyond words, to deepen our spiritual experience and to build community. A singer, conductor, violinist and folk musician, Beth is familiar with a wide variety of musical styles for people or all ages with a range of musical ability.    

    Rev. Kim Crawford Harvie, Senior Minister at the Arlington Street Church in Boston. Raised in Concord, MA, she has been a UU minister since 1984. Kim is a passionate preacher and pastor who has been variously recognized as an "uncommon woman" and as one of 100 "outstanding women" in Massachusetts for the many ways in which she works for justice. She brings a spirit of love, generosity and joy to her ministry.   

    Rev. Tom Schade, Minister at the First Unitarian Church of Worcester. A lifelong Unitarian Universalist, Tom is a passionate preacher who brings his background in political science and organizing into his ministry. Tom is well known for his energetic style and humor.

HIGHLIGHTS:     a multi-media banner parade with video reflections on what our faith is calling us to do

    celebrative, energetic and joyful worship

    amazing music led by guest singers and singing groups and accompanied by a cadre of talented instrumentalists

    conversations with people from other congregations across both districts in order to learn something new about 

       them and ourselves - individually and collectively

    a brief period to conduct the meeting of each district, including voting on new leaders

    book fair (bring a check or cash)  OPEN

FOR CLARA BARTON DISTRICT CONGREGATIONAL DELEGATES:

To conduct the business of the Clara Barton District, each congregation is entitled to a specific number of voting delegates based on the certified membership of the congregation. Delegates may be concerned members of the congregation or its settled minister(s). We need to know in advance who your delegates will be in order to send out additional information about the meeting. To register as a delegate, simply register for FREELY GATHERED, the Districts Assembly, and indicate that you are an official delegate of your congregation.
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